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Mr. Samuel J. Chilk
Secretary
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attn: Docketing and Service Branch

Re: Advance Notice of Proposed Rulemalfing (ANPR)-
| aAcceptance of Products Purchased for Use in
'

Nuclear Power Plant Structures, Systems and
Comnonents,'' 54 FR 9229. March 6, 1989

Dear Mr. Chilk:

In response to the referenced ANPR, Florida Power & Light Company
(FPL) endorses the detailed comments submitted to you by the
Nuclear Management and Resources Council (NUMARC) in their letter
of June 26, 1989.

FPL shares the Commission's desire that the commercial nuclear
industry have procurement and product acceptance processes that
help ensure that fraudulent, counterfeit or substandard components
are not used. We believe that current quality assurance practices
establish the fundamental requirements necessary to provide such
assurance, and that these requirements generally have been
implemented effectively. We also recognize the need to continually

| m rch for ways to improve the implementation of quality assurance
in the procurement process. Because the industry is already
working through NUMARC to address procurement issues, we believe
that new regulatory requirements, esr,ecially rulemakings, are not

| warranted at this time.

Very truly yours,

C. O. Wo 'y 1

Acting nior Vice President - Nuclear
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